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December 29, 2022 
 
Via Electronic Filing System 
 
Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601  
 

RE: Read 1st Cover Letter – Windstream’s Response to Commission Order in  
Case No. 2022-00363 Issued on November 16, 2022 

 
 
Dear Director Bridwell: 
 
The attached response is submitted on behalf of Windstream Kentucky East, LLC, 
Windstream Kentucky West, LLC, Windstream KDL, LLC, Broadview Networks, Inc., 
Business Telecom, LLC, DeltaCom, LLC, McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, LLC, 
Network Telephone, LLC, PAETEC Communications, LLC, Talk America, LLC, The Other 
Phone Company, LLC, US LEC of Tennessee, LLC, Windstream Communications, LLC,  
Windstream New Edge, LLC, Windstream Norlight, LLC, and Windstream NuVox, LLC 
(collectively “Windstream”) each of which operate as a local telecommunications provider in 
the Commonwealth.   
 
Windstream submits its responses to the Commission’s Order issued on November 16, 2022, 
in the above referenced cased.   
 
Please feel free to direct any question to my attention at 501-748-6313 or via email to 
Nicole.Winters@windstream.com.    
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        

Nicole W. Winters 
Senior Counsel 
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